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Dear Parents/Carers,  

Year 6 - Secondary School Application Process 

Many year 6 parents have been enquiring about the secondary school application process.  

We have attached 'A parent’s guide to Secondary School Admissions', which describes 
Dudley Council’s arrangements for admitting children to secondary schools in September 
2021.  

Beacon Hill academy has arranged a provisional date of 29th September to help you find out 
more about the school. Please consult their website www.beaconhillacademy.org.uk/ for 
further information. 

Dormston will not have an open event. They will be delivering prospectus to school, which 
we will hand out to year 6 children.  

Places for secondary school should be applied for by 31st October 2020.  

 

 

Mrs R Keen 
Headteacher 
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